
NEOkla Club Meeting   June 11, 2024 
 
Board members present were Jeff Maize – RE, James Stowers – Asst RE, Jason Baney 
– Treasurer, Betty Martin -  Secretary, Neil Cox, Amanda Maize, Mike Tritt, George 
Walker, and Wes Wood. The minutes of the May meeting and the treasurer’s report 
were approved. 
 
Autocross Report: The Turnpike Challenge is in two weeks. 
 
Road Racing Report: There were 180 cars entered in the Super Tour at Hallett.  
Thanks to everyone who worked the event and helped make it a success. 
 
Rally Cross Report: There were 13 entries on June 2.  The next event is the National 
Tour on Father’s Day.  Betty Martin moved to approve a budget of $500.00.  Amanda 
Maize seconded.  Motion carried. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Betty Martin 


